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BULLETIN WEEK 21 

2015 

Liturgical Calendar and Mass Intentions 

Sun. May 31 Trinity Sunday (1st cl.) 

7:00 am 

11:00 am 
Pro Populo 

Fr. Ian Verrier 

Mon.  June 1 St. Angela Merici (3
rd

 cl.) 

7:15 am Rosie Elsinger 

Tues. June 2 SS. Marcellinus, Peter & Erasmus (4
th

 cl.)  

7:15 am Robert Fine+ 

Wed. June 3 Daily Mass for the Dead (4
th

 cl.) 

6:00 pm Elisabeth Fine+ 

Thurs. June 4 Corpus Christi (1
st
 cl.) 

6:00 pm Daniel Byrum 

Fri. June 5 St. Boniface, Bishop (3
rd

 cl.) 

6:00 pm   Paul Steven Miller+  

Sat. June 6 St. Norbert, Bishop  (3
rd

 cl.) 

8:00 am William Steele 

Sun. June 7 External Solemnity of Corpus Christi (2
nd

 cl.) 

  7:00 am  

11:00 am  
Pro Populo 

Children of SJTBLMC 

 

WELCOME visitors! St. Edmund Campion missals/hymnals are available in 

the back of the church. At the traditional Mass, Holy Communion is received on 

the tongue, and kneeling, if possible. There no need to respond ‘Amen’. Chapel 

veils to borrow are available in the foyer of the church. If you would like to 

register to join the community, fill out a census form, found on the table in the 

back of the church, and turn in to Fr. Magiera. 

 

By the Numbers For the Week of 17 May 2015   

Sunday Mass Attendance:    7:00 am =29      11:00 am =128      Total = 157  

Sun. Collections: Reg.: $1,886.13   Special: $224.34  Total Deposit: $2,110.47  

Daily Mass attendance for week: 56      Confessions for week:18  

 

Propers for Today’s Mass : The Propers for Trinity Sunday  can be  found on 

page 303 of the Campion Missal/Hymnal. 

 

Altar Servers Practice: There will be altar server practice on Saturday June 6 

after the 8:00 am Mass. All servers required to attend. 

 



Feast of Corpus Christi: Sunday June 7 is the Feast of Corpus Christi and the 

celebration of First Communion for three members of our community. There 

will be a procession after the 11:00 am Mass and a reception in the Parish 

Center. 

 

Confirmation: Twelve young people will be confirmed on Sunday June 14 

prior to the 11:00 am Mass. Reception to follow in the Parish Center. 

 

Annual Rummage Sale: We are asking for donations for our annual rummage 

sale which can be brought to Mass on Sundays and put in our storage room. 

 

Lord, teach me to pray: On June 12-13, Holy Souls Church will be 

conducting a “training retreat” for those interested in facilitation prayer groups 

or for those interested in finding out more about Ignatian Prayer and the Lord 

teach me to pray series. Contact Carol Weiler at 504-439-5933 or 

carolweiler@cox.net. 

 

Beginning Experience Weekend June 5-7 at Our Lady Queen of Peace Retreat 

Center, Stanton, TN; This is a ministry for the separated, divorced or widowed. 

Interested? Contact Alma Abuelouf at alma.abuelouf@cc.cdom.org. 

 

New Traditionally Oriented Online Academy: Holy Angels Online Academy 

will be offering a traditional Catholic 9
th
 grade religion course beginning this 

fall. See details at www.holyangelsonlineacademy.org Enrollment is limited to  

20 students. 

 

Magnificat Meal: June 20 from 10:00 am to 1:00 pm at St. Joseph 

Parish Hall, Conway. Cost is $15.00. Sharon Vanderzyl is witness 

speaker. To register by email send name and # of tickets needed to 

MagnificantCentralArkansas@gmail.com . 

 

Please Remember these Prayer Intentions: For the living: John Wade 

(Afghanistan), June Gardner (health), Christopher Bogowith (health), Gary 

Crouch (health), Karola Kozlowska (health), Ludwik Kozlowski, Jr. 

(employment), Christopher Brady (health), Cameron Intruzo Hadreca (health), 

Diane D. Wolfe (health), John Farrell (health), Linda Barry (health), Crawford 

Family. 

And for the dead: John Andrew Makovec, Sue Whitehead, Janet Sorrels, 

David Crockett, Shawn Trusty, Donald Greer, Gail Brooks, Patrick W. 

Kordsmeier, Scott Shiplett, James Steven Moore, Vergie Crimmins, Bill Barry, 

John Tully, Ron Prince, Lenora Price, Dorothy Lochner, Myrtle Powers, 

Gregory Backus, Billy-Joe Campbell, James Honeycutt, Sandra Friedl, Isadore 

L. Sonnier, Jean Murry, Bonnie McDonald, Jan Widuch. Requiescant in pace. 

Amen. (To add an intention, please call the office.) 

mailto:alma.abuelouf@cc.cdom.org
http://www.holyangelsonlineacademy.org/
mailto:MagnificantCentralArkansas@gmail.com


Dear Community Members, 

We are now in the Octave of Pentecost, looking toward Trinity Sunday.  The 

office of None on Saturday marks the end of Paschal/Ascension/Whitsun Tide.  

This past octave week also saw the three Summer Ember Days.  However, this 

time, though we may do so individually, those days are liturgically not 

observed by extra penances and mortifications.  Remember, the Octave of 

Pentecost continues the celebration of the Feast for eight days.  In fact, there is 

no requirement for abstinence from meat on Pentecost Friday. 

Well, it was certainly a splendid Pentecost, wasn’t it?  Ah, to be able to 

celebrate Solemn Mass on such a special day was quite a holy thrill to me.  We 

all thank Fathers Michael Stinson and Joseph Hearty for their presence and I 

thank them, especially, for their assistance.  I hope you all were pleased to see 

the beautiful vestments you all sacrificed for.  What a joy to be able to celebrate 

the fullness of the Liturgy as the Church has always envisioned! 

And what an anniversary celebration you provided for your Chaplain!  I was 

both humbled and elated at the same time.  The decorations were gorgeous, the 

food sublime, the wine delicious and the desserts scrumptious!  For that, we 

have to thank, of course, quite a few folks who rose to the occasion to provide 

food, cook, serve and clean up, but, our thanks go out in a most special way to 

Mrs. Kathy Nauman and Mrs. Shanela Cavin.  I truly don’t know what I would 

do without Mrs. Nauman.  Y’all could get along better without me than you 

could without her, I daresay!  Thanks are also due to Mr. Robert Clayton for far 

more than the beautiful music he and his choir and schola made.  He was in the 

forefront of coordinating the reception itself.  Many thanks to Earnie Cavin for 

the inspiring flag display.  And, weren’t those Irish Dancers just great?  We are 

so blessed here.  We have so much, so many possibilities!  It’s dizzying. 

I was so very touched to see my sister and brother in law, former parishioners 

and my friends from Ohio, whom I know since my very early time in 

seminary.  How I wish my parents and grandparents were there with me! 

But, most of all, I can’t tell you how much you all mean to me.  Pastors are the 

most fortunate of men.  Even without the blessings of married life, our children, 

our families continue to grow in our love for God and for one another, my 

children and my friends. 

Father Magiera 

 


